
July 13, 1983 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on 

Wednesday, July 13, 1983 at 7:30 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman 

Home Road.  All members were present.   

 The minutes were approved by motion of Jim Neth, 2
nd

 by Harry Hilbert, carried.   

 The treasurer’s report and bills to be paid were approved by motion of Neth, 2
nd

 by 

Glenn Snyder, carried.   

 Carl Zeigler plans were approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Hilbert, carried.   

 King Investment Plans were tentatively approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Neth, 

carried.   

 A motion was made to distribute the monies as follows for the Ambulance funds:    

Gettysburg - $175.00;  Littlestown - $175.00;  Bonneauville - $50.00.  This motion was 

made by Snyder, 2
nd

 by Neth, carried.  Secretary to send contributions.   

 A motion was made by Neth, and 2
nd

 by Hilbert to contribute $200.00 to the 

Gettysburg Sr. Center, $200.00 to the Littlestown Sr. Center and $200.00 to the Adams Co. 

Office for Aging.  This motion was carried.  Secretary to send contributions.   

 There was a discussion about changing the name of Hickory Road to Bulk Plant 

Road as supervisors had a complaint about this.  Name of road changes at the Mt. Pleasant 

Township Line.  Party complaining said he went to see Callenback and it is up to the 

supervisors to see if it is causing any problems for them.   

 Supervisors received an invitation to Barlow Fire Company dedication on Sunday 

July 17, 1983 at 2:00 p.m.  

 Complaint Department- Mr. Dehoff says his water is contaminated by Mr. Harris 

hog manure.  Supervisors to take under advisement.   

 Meeting adjourned at 8:35 p.m. by motion of Neth, 2
nd

 by Snyder, carried.   

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


